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QUEENSTOWN LAKES PROPOSED DISTRICT PLAN 

Notice of Hearing: Variation to Provisions of the Large Lot Residential and Subdivision & Development Chapters of 
the Queenstown Lakes Proposed District Plan 

The Queenstown Lakes District Council hereby gives notice in accordance with clause 8B of the First Schedule to the 
Resource Management Act 1991, that the Hearings Panel appointed to consider submissions on the Variation To 
Provisions Of The Large Lot Residential And Subdivision & Development Chapters Of The Queenstown Lakes Proposed 
District Plan on behalf of the Council will hold a hearing commencing Tuesday 29 June 2021 at 9.00am.  

The Hearing will be held in the Pavilion Room at Edgewater Resort, Sargood Drive, Wanaka. 

Pre-Circulation of Evidence 

On the dates listed below the pre-circulated evidence can be downloaded via Queenstown Lakes District Council 
website - https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/variation-to-provisions-of-the-large-lot-residential-
and-subdivision-development-chapters 

 31 May 2021
Council’s Planner’s s42A Report will be issued.

 15 June 2021
Submitter pre-lodged evidence will be issued

 22 June 2021
Council’s rebuttal evidence will be issued

 25 June 2021
Submitter and Council’s Legal Submissions and summaires will be issued

Free online access to our website is available at QLDC Libraries and Offices. 

At the direction of the Panel, submitters will each be allocated 10 minutes to present their submission and answer any 
questions from the Panel.  If a submitter requires additional time, requests should be made to the Panel through the 
Hearings Administrator. 

The Hearing Schedule and venues may be subject to change.  A current schedule is available and updated regularly on 
the website – see the link provided above. 

Preparation for the Hearing 

Submitters who are presenting expert evidence will be required to pre-lodge their evidence on or before 15 June 
2021. 

For further information on the hearing, please contact the Hearings Administrator at charlie.evans@qldc.govt.nz or 
03 441 0499. 
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